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November 29, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church, 

Thanks to Georgia Harding, Suzy Starr, Bob Willett and his merry crew, the church is
decked out for Christmas, and it looks terrific. 

As you are turning your thoughts toward Christmas, we have two events this weekend that
you should have on your radar. 

First, our Gingerbread House Workshop on Saturday morning (see below). 

One of the ways I mark the steady march of Greenwich’s children toward adulthood is in
the development of their gingerbread house-making. 

Like it was yesterday, I remember going to the Gingerbread House Workshop and seeing
one of the Buckey girls doing intricate lattice work with icing sugar on a roof, while in the
“yard” of her house, two figures made of jujubees were having a snowball fight with mini
marshmallows. A flagstone path made of bullseyes with sno-cap edging on both sides led
out to a mailbox made of Twizzlers. 

It was magic. I would have paid cash for that house. 

Meanwhile, one table over, a visiting mom was pretty sure that her son, with his chocolatey
hands and his hair covered in icing sugar, had just swallowed a toothpick. 

(Ever-resourceful, as well as quick with her iPhone’s “flashlight” feature, Jessica Stanciu
challenged the boy to sing “Fa La La La LAAAA” as loud as he could, and thus determined
that his airway was not compromised. For this, I understand she was awarded the Nobel
Prize in Medicine.) 

(Gloria says to tell people that’s not what you do about a toothpick. She also says to admit
that I made that part up.)

Of course, all of this is a long way of saying that, if you are seeking a solid dose of kid energy
to get your Christmas spirit moving, the Gingerbread House Workshop is not-to-be-
missed. 

(However, please note that if you are going to decorate a house, you need to
reserve it in advance with Jenny. That said, wandering in and helping
yourself to candy needs no reservation.)

If that seems a little more boisterous than you’re looking for, Alexander’s annual Piano
Serenade will offer something decidedly more meditative on Sunday evening in the
Sanctuary. 

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
https://youtu.be/TVbAHQ44uUc
https://youtu.be/hCw92ecOsIA
mailto:jenny@2cc.org
mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Since we started putting church services and select other gatherings on YouTube, the
Serenade has been the single most watched video we produce each year. 

It is joyous and thoughtful without the oppressively “jolly” vibe we find in so much of the
season’s music — and it’s just right for sitting quietly and looking at the Christmas trees in
the Sanctuary, welcoming the arrival of this holy and memory-filled time. 

I commend both events to you enthusiastically. 

Please also remember that in the four Sundays before Christmas, we will also begin each
service with a time for lighting candles to recognize and remember those who are on your
mind and heart these days. 

See you in church,

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

Our 2024 Stewardship Campaign is underway!
Check out these informative videos from Max, Jenny and Alexander...

http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream


Click here to donate to our 2024 Stewardship
Campaign

Chancel Choir
Fall Schedule

Rehearsals at 11:45 a.m.
in the Chapel:

December 10 & 17

Chancel Choir in Worship
December 24

No previous experience is
necessary.

Attend rehearsals/services when
you are in town and able to join us.
All you need is a love for singing!

The choir is open to those who are
high school age and older.

Email Alexander with
any questions

Children's Chapel at 2CC

Nursery care for infants to age 4
starts at 10:15 a.m. Deacons can

help direct you to our nursery
room.

Children ages kindergarten and up
are encouraged to start worship

with their parents at 10:30 a.m. in
the Sanctuary. Those who wish

may depart for Children's Chapel
and Choir with Jenny at about

10:45 a.m.

Registration not required but
helpful for us to best know and love

your child.

Click here to register for
Children's Chapel

Check out upcoming events for Youth on our website

Email Khaleigh for more
information

Christmas is coming...

https://bit.ly/2CC-2024-Stewardship
mailto:Alexander@2cc.org
https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel
https://www.2cc.org/
mailto:khaleigh@2cc.org


Click here to donate to the Angel Tree
online

Time is running out... reserve your Gingerbread House

by December 1!

Click here to reserve a Gingerbread

https://second-congregational-church.square.site/product/angel-tree/19?cs=true&cst=custom
https://bit.ly/2CC-Gingerbread-Workshop-Registration


House

Click here to pay for your Gingerbread
House

Click here to watch the Piano Serenade on
YouTube

Email Jenny for more

https://bit.ly/2CC-Gingerbread-Workshop-Payment
https://bit.ly/2CC-Christmas-Piano-Serenade-2024
mailto:jenny@2cc.org


information

Email Jenny for more
information

Great things happened Thanksgiving
week at 2CC...

 

mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Thank you to all the helping hands that
decorated placemats for the
Thanksgiving deliveries!

The chefs were busy in the kitchen preparing Thanksgiving
feasts for the homebound - thank you!



More fun in Children's Chapel...



An Invitation from the Red Cross...

Please see below to participate in the upcoming Greenwich Battle of the Badges! This

year is very special since we are honoring Chief Jim Heavey donating his 100th pint of
blood and dedicating 50 years of volunteer service to the Red Cross! Truly amazing!!
(Thank you, Chief! You're a rock star!)
 

Please see the attached flyer and mark your calendars for Saturday, December 2nd to
give blood at this momentous event. Even if you're not able to donate blood that day, we
would love to see all of you there to show your support. This is truly an event you won't
want to miss! 
 
There will also be a Greenwich Battle of the Badges Wrap Around where people can sign up
to donate blood in honor of Chief Heavey if they're not able to attend or give blood on that
day. Please see the link below.
 
Donate Blood with ARC | Red Cross Blood Services
 
We all know the importance of donating one pint of blood which can save up to three
lives! With both of these drives taking place in honor of Chief Heavey, I also hope that you
will share the attached flyers, and the above link with your friends, family, and colleagues.
We would love to reach 100 pints of blood donations between the two drives! So please
spread the word! 
 
What a great way to honor Chief Heavey by helping to save lives! 

https://support.redcrossblood.org/webApp/sponsorWebApp?id=@gtMK1%2BiW3b0hYmf8wL87bA%3D%3D&org=9994815389291
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